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Comments: Fixed anchors are needed for climbers' to be safe and aren't prohibited "installations" under the

Wilderness Act. Current climbing policies will protect the Wilderness and provide use for climbing. This is a

drastic change that shouldn't be implemented. 

 

This policy will make climbing less safe because it doesn't let climbers maintain existing anchors. It also restricts

exploring the wilderness, as climbing is a form of exploration. Climbing is a rich part of America's past and this

policy would erase previous achievements. Only allowing current climbing routes to stay up is not enforceable, as

it is difficult to prove when a route was bolted, and routes are often re-bolted for safety. 


